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October 2009 Meeting

                           DATE:   Friday, October 16th 2009

       LOCATION:    Wakefield Public Safety Complex

                              1 Union Street Wakefield
                           TIME:    Meeting at 2000 Hrs.

                  PROGRAM:   Chicago Fire Apparatus 

September 2009 Meeting

35 members enjoyed a presentation by Directors Parr and Romano who provided a slide show from the late member L. Murray Young collection and various fire memorabilia.  FDNY Battalion Chief Hayde was to have been our entertainment, but suffered an on duty injury and was unable to attend.

Program

Our guest, speaker will be Capt. David Fornell. He will present a show on the evolution of Chicago Fire Apparatus. Captain Fornell has served in all ranks of the fire service from firefighter to chief. He currently serves as a line officer in the Casstown Community Fire Department in Ohio.  He is a recognized expert in engine company operations. His photography has been published in magazines such as, Firehouse, Fire Apparatus Magazine, Time, Newsweek and Railfan and Railroad . It should be a very interesting show.

Condolences

The Board regrets to announce the passing of Member and retired Brookline Fire Captain Thomas Fay. May his soul rest in peace.

Good and Welfare

Member George Nash is convalescing at the Masconomet Healthcare Center 123 High Street Topsfield 01983. Please keep him in your thoughts and feel free to drop him a card.

Election of Officers

At the September Meeting the Nominating Committee presented its slate of Officers and Directors.

No nominations were presented from the floor. The Acting Secretary cast one ballot. The results as follows: President: Owen Carrigan, Vice President: David Parr, Secretary: Michael Kass, 

Treasurer: William Wilderman, Directors, each for there second term Alan Macdonald and Paul Romano.
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Companies working at a third Alarm in Lynn on Oct.3rd , 2009 at 144-146 South St. Photo by M Wilderman.

Upcoming Plans

November will be a Boston night, plans are under way and more information will be forthcoming.

Plans are being developed for the annual visitation

Bus trip to Hartford in the Spring of 2010

100th Anniversary of the Club will take place in 2012

Reminders

Friday October 16th meeting at Wakefield Public Safety Building 2000 hours

Annual dues of $ 35.00 are payable by October 1st.

Changes to address or e-mails, please advise the Secretary as quickly as possible

By Order Of The President                                         Newsletter Editor

Owen Carrigan
                                                 Frank San Severino

